
 ADVANCE NOTICE: 
 

A414 Maldon to Chelmsford improvement scheme - 
Spital Road and Limebrook Way Roundabouts 

Roadworks start 27 June 2016  

  

The construction phase of the Spital Road and Limebrook Way Roundabout improvements will 
commence 27 June 2016. This follows preliminary works that were undertaken to divert utility 
services last year.  The target completion date for the scheme is early 2017.   
 
These works are part of Essex County Council’s road investment programme to improve the 
capacity and flow of traffic on the A414 corridor from Chelmsford to Maldon.  

 

Improvements include: 
• A new dedicated left hand slip road on the A414 

Spital Road Roundabout leading to the A414 
Maldon Bypass towards Heybridge. 

• Two new dedicated left hand slip roads on the 
Limebrook Way Roundabout from Limebrook Way 
B1018 to A414 Wycke Hill, and A414 Wycke Hill 
towards Spital Road. 

• Improving the consistency and appropriateness of 
the speed limits on this section of the A414 

• Upgrading the existing traffic island to a 
pedestrian island on A414 Spital Road. 

• Adapting associated ground works, drainage, 
street lighting, road markings and signage. 

 
Lane reductions and pedestrian diversions will be 
required between the hours of 7.00am to 7.00pm 
weekdays with some limited operations being 
undertaken overnight.   
 
Temporary traffic signals will be used overnight and 
outside peak times to support the works, which will 
cause some delays to journey times.   
 
Temporary speed reductions to 30mph will be in 
place where necessary during the works.  
 
We thank you in advance for your patience and 
cooperation while we work to improve your roads. 
Further information about the scheme, can be found 
at: www.essex.gov.uk/majorschemes, alternatively 
email contact@essex.gov.uk or telephone 0345 603 
7631.  
 
 

This information has been provided by Essex Highways, 16 June 2016. 
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